
 
Hamilton Business Association 

2904 Hamilton Avenue, 21214 

 
 
RE:  Application for a BD7 License at Silver Queen Cafe 
February 14th, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The Hamilton Business supports the application for a BD7 License at Silver Queen 
Cafe.  The restaurant is a wonderful part of our business district.  Silver Queen Cafe is 
owned by a family local to Hamilton.  They are invested in their business, and the 
community at large.  They offer farm to table food, a children’s play area, and they 
regularly host benefit dinners to raise money and awareness to non-profits including 
Moveable Feast.   
 

Silver Queen Cafe attracts patrons locally, and from other neighborhoods, to explore 
Hamilton.  We know a liquor license will help grow their patronage even more and help 
ensure that they will remain for years to come.   
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Krista Cushman 
President of Hamilton Business Association 
info@HamiltonBusinessAssoc.com 
(443)708-7870 

mailto:info@HamiltonBusinessAssoc.com

